OWEN SOUND HOUSING COMPANY LIMITED

c/o Unit 1, 700 Twenty-First Street East
Owen Sound, Ontario.
N4K 6W1
Telephone: (519) 376-0573

February 12, 2019

County of Grey
Warden Selwyn Hicks
County Council

595 9*" Avenue East
Owen Sound, Ontario
N4K 3E9
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On behalf of the Board of Directors of Owen Sound Housing Company Limited, | wish
to thank you for your support of our most recent affordable housing build in the City
of Owen Sound.

Council’s support of our request for financial assistance through a construction loan is
greatly appreciated. The 8 units are approximately 75% complete and we anticipate
an opening date of May 1, 2019.

The County has long been a dedicated partner with Owen Sound Housing and Owen
Sound Municipal Non Profit Housing in the building of, in total, 96 affordable homes in
the City. To say that we could not have done it without your support is an
understatement.

We wish to invite Council to an open house of our Odawa Heights development during
April to show you what our partnership has been able to create. If this is of interest
to Council, please let us know when would be a good time.

Thank you again for your continued support.
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